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This term the topic has been “Up in the 

air”. 

In English, students were able to 

construct sentences and identify 

adjectives using visual aids. 

In Food Technology, the students have 

learned to prepare their sandwiches 

independently. The students were able 

to choose and use the equipment and 

ingredients independently. 

In Science, the students have been 

experimenting with magnets.  

In P.E., the students of the Yellow class 

have had the great opportunity to 

learn how to play cricket with a cricket 

instructor. The students really enjoyed 

it!   


